BOROUGH OF NORTH PLAINFIELD

SOMERSET COUNTY, NEW JERSEY

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

PUBLIC NOTICE
Via legal advertising appearing on January 11, 2014, invitations were extended to bidders to bid for the following project by the Borough of North Plainfield:

TREE MAINTENANCE AND REMOVAL SERVICES

BIDDERS MUST SUBMIT BIDS FOR THE PROJECT AS A WHOLE AND NOT FOR ITS INDIVIDUAL COMPONENTS. THE PROJECT AS A WHOLE CONSISTS OF TREE MAINTENANCE AND REMOVAL SERVICES FOR THE BOROUGH OF NORTH PLAINFIELD FOR CALENDAR YEAR 2014, AND ALTERNATE A FOR THE PROJECT, WHICH CONSISTS OF TREE MAINTENANCE AND REMOVAL SERVICES FOR THE BOROUGH OF NORTH PLAINFIELD FOR CALENDAR YEAR 2015, AS DETAILED IN THESE SPECIFICATIONS. FAILURE TO SUBMIT SUCH A BID (AS A WHOLE) WILL BE DEEMED A NON WAIVABLE MATERIAL DEFECT.
Copies of the Documents, including Specifications and any Addenda, may be obtained at the office of the Clerk of the Borough of North Plainfield, 263 Somerset Street, North Plainfield, New Jersey 07060 between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. on Monday through Friday, excluding legal holidays.  
It has been determined that the Bid Document requires Addenda which are not yet available; therefore, the previously advertised bid opening date of January 28, 2014 in the Clerk’s Office, 263 Somerset Street, North Plainfield is being postponed until a date to be announced once the full bid document, addenda included, has been available, free of charge, at the aforementioned Clerk’s Office.
Apologies are respectfully extended to all prospective bidders for the delay, and it is sincerely hoped that your interest in this process will continue as new dates are announced.
Richard K. Phoenix, RMC

North Plainfield Borough Clerk

